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May 14, 2021  
 
 
Brenda Ambrosi  
Manager, Market Policy & Operations 
BC Hydro 
 

 
RE: Proposed Change to Counterflow 
 
 
Dear Ms. Ambrosi, 
 
 
BC Hydro posted a bulletin on April 30, 2021 requesting feedback on a proposal to allow for firm counterflow 
scheduling based on assured deliveries of the Canadian Entitlement.  Powerex is supportive of the proposal 
and encourages BC Hydro to modify its business practices and ATCID to account for firm counterflow 
attributed to the Canadian Entitlement. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Raj Hundal 
Market Policy and Practices Manager 
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